
Select Board Meeting 6/29/2020 

 

Those present: Brandon Gulnick, Dave Fuller, Mike Todd, Paul Tillman, John Arrison, Joe Jarvis, Darrin 

Spaulding, Mark Girard.  

 

This was a special meeting that took place via phone call, in compliance with Vermont's current open meeting 

law. 

 
Mr. Fuller called the meeting to order at 7:00 

 
A motion was made to approve the request for a fireworks display permit for Saturday July 4th, 2020 at 163 

Thrasher Road and waive the normally required 21 day waiting period due to complications related to COVID-

19. 

 
Motion: Mike Todd 
Second: John Arrison 
Vote: Unanimous  

 
This was the only item on the agenda for tonight's meeting. The permit application was reviewed for accuracy 

and completion prior to the meeting. 

 
A motion to adjourn was made at 7:09 PM 
Motion: Mike Todd 
Second: John Arrison Vote: Unanimous  


